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External factors that may impact NMU (Part 1) 

  
I. Presentations  
     A. Legislative landscape - Deanna Hemmila, Exec. Dir, Board of Trustees/Government 
Relations 
  
     B. Extended adolescence - Chris Greer, Dean of Students 
  
     C. Other factors - demographics (to be presented by Nathan Grawe in March) and trends in 
credential packaging (to be presented by Steve VandenAvond in April) 
  
II. Discussion 
     A. Nathan Grawe, author of Demographics and the demand for higher education, will join us 
at our March meeting. Are there specific questions you want him to address? How can SPBAC 
best use its meeting time with him? 
  
     B. What other external factors do you expect to impact NMU's future? 
  
     C. How can we best engage campus in planning for these factors? 
  
     D. After we look at these external factors, how can we use the April meeting to tie the 
conversations together? 
  

 


